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Remington arms Company, Inc. 
ATTENTION: Jim Stekl 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Dear Mr. Stekl: 

- - ~·-- ____ .. ---------------........... -~ 

( 207) 985-8537 
Mark A. Wells 
RFD#4, 368H Curtis Road, 
Arundel, ME 04005 
November 22, 1988 

Per our telephone conversation, here are the guns that 
you requested. My father's gun serial# 19191 and my gun 
serial# 64059 are Remington Model # 600's. 

Both guns were sent to Remington Arms Company for repair 
of defective safeties in the spring of 1988. 

While Moose Hunting in October 1988, in the state of 
Maine, my girlfriend in the process of clearing her rifle 
that was serial# 64059, pushed the safety off with her thumb, 
and her hand was closed in a fist. The rifle discharged 
into the ground at the same time that the safety was moved 
forward. 

This the identical experience as happened to my father 
last year, resulting in damage to a near by truck. His weapon 
was model # 19191. 

We feel that the safety is still defective and that 
we cannot trust these weapons . We appreciate you researching 
into this matter, and notifying me as to the results. Also 
I would like to know what Remington Arms intends to do to 
resolve this matter 

Sincerely yours, 

v/11wJc a. w~ 
Mark A. Wells 
( 207) 985-85 37 

PPS 05400 


